
 
CS-CO-8610                                                                        16th July, 2025 
            
The Manager (Listing Department), 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E),  
Mumbai – 400 051 
 
 

Dear Sir, 
 

     Sub: Spurt in Volume 
      Ref: Your email dated 15th July 2025. 
 
The Company has been making necessary disclosures pursuant to the Securities and 
Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 from time to time. Apart from the information already disclosed to 
the Exchange, the Company is not aware of the reasons, if any, for the spurt in volume 
in the shares of the Company.  
 
The Company will continue to make adequate disclosures at appropriate time in 
accordance with the Regulations.  
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 

Very truly yours, 
For The Fertilisers and Chemicals Travancore Limited 

 
 

Susan Abraham 
Company Secretary 
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